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 Well done to our wonderful Year 6 pupils who completed their SATs this week. They worked so hard 

and we are all extremely PROUD of them! 

 
What a fabulous  end to the week, our amazing Y6  pupils sorting and packing our donations for 

families in the Ukraine. 

 

Historical Enquiry in Action in the Hive 
 

Year 1 

A special visitor came to talk to the children in 

The Hive. She shared her experiences of what 

life had been like for her as a child during 

World War 2. The children asked lots of great 

historical questions… 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week year 1 have enjoyed writing 

instructions. They have discussed the different 

features of instructions, and created their own 

instructions to make a delicious sandwich. 

      

 

 

 

 

Aiming High at Mersey Drive! 
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Rigby Bear   

Attendance 

Award  

winners 

Awarded weekly to the class with  best attendance 

Last Week 

On time            

Here                     

Everyday                  
Ready                                 

On time      
 

This Week 

On time         

Here                                

Everyday                   

Ready   

On time  

VIP’s 

Pupils who have been noticed for their excellent behaviour at lunchtimes 

Last Week 

FSU- Bobby   Y4-  Sudev 

Y1-  Joel       Y5- Eda-May 

Y2-   Onyi     Y6-  Noah 

Y3-  John     Hive- Skylar 

This Week 

FSU- Robin       Y4-Sebastian 

Y1-  Evie           Y5-  Saleh 

Y2-  Nevaeh    Y6-   Mackenzie 

Y3-  Hope       Hive- Rhyley 

Pupils are awarded team points for aiming high and making good choices in school. Pupils can earn points for good work or behaviour, 

or to acknowledge outstanding effort or acts of kindness in school. On Thursday lunchtimes, Year 6 Team Captains are responsible for 

collecting points and then sharing the results in Friday’s Celebration Assembly. 

Winners Last Week… YELLOW Winners this week… YELLOW 

Caring for the World Walk to School Week-16th-20th May 

At Mersey Drive, one of our core values is ‘Caring for the World’. 

Our School Council members are keen to spread a little 

happiness to those families affected by the conflict in Ukraine 

and asked for donations. The response has been amazing. 

Thank you so much to everyone for your generous donations. 

Today The School Council  have been very busy packing boxes 

ready to be sent over to  Ukraine families. 

 
A member of our school community has shared this wonderful 

news with us…   

This is her daughter Mia.  Mia is autistic and has 

written, illustrated and published a book on 

Amazon because she wants to help raise money 

for children in the Ukraine.  

The link to buy the book is: 

https://www.amazon.co.uk/dp/B09V1FS4S2/ref=cmswremapiiCGEDWBS
Y6JW04334HJDF 

Our five-day walking challenge is an annual 

celebration of the walk to school and the 

perfect activity to celebrate National 

Walking Month this May.   

Through this challenge, the children will be 

well on their way to reaching their 

recommended 60 minutes minimum of 

physical activity per day before even 

reaching the school gates!  

Last year, a record number of over 350,000 

pupils across the UK took part!  
 

 

Can you walk to school every day next 

week? 

Year 2 Year 2 

https://www.amazon.co.uk/dp/B09V1FS4S2/ref=cmswremapiiCGEDWBSY6JW04334HJDF
https://www.amazon.co.uk/dp/B09V1FS4S2/ref=cmswremapiiCGEDWBSY6JW04334HJDF
https://friendlystock.com/product/black-little-girl-superhero-with-a-cape/

